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Loudoun County Resumes Silver Line Bus Fares Beginning January 3 
 

On Tuesday, January 3, 2023, Loudoun County will resume collecting fares on its Silver 
Line bus routes, including the paratransit bus service. In November 2022, the Board of Supervisors 
approved a temporary waiver of fares on the Silver Line bus routes to promote the use of bus 
services to Metrorail’s Silver Line. 

 
Riders can visit loudoun.gov/busfare for more information on bus fares on commuter, local, 

paratransit and Silver Line bus routes. Fares may be paid with Metro's SmarTrip® or exact cash. 
 
Silver Line Bus Service in Loudoun County 
 

Loudoun County Transit offers commuter, local, paratransit and Silver Line bus services, 
including new routes for 21 Silver Line bus routes that began November 15, 2022, taking 
passengers to and from the Ashburn and Loudoun Gateway stations in Loudoun County and to and 
from the Innovation and Reston Town Center stations in Fairfax County.  
 

For a complete list of the Loudoun County Silver Line bus routes, the Metrorail stations they 
connect to, the route schedules and a summary of routes, visit loudoun.gov/silverlinebusroutes. 
Expanded service hours on these routes is being phased in over the next several months. 

Stay Informed 
 

Users of the bus service are encouraged to visit the county’s website for ongoing, up-to-date 
information regarding the county’s Silver Line bus services. Regular updates are posted at 
loudoun.gov/buschanges.  

 
Loudoun County Transit riders are also encouraged to sign up for alerts at 

loudoun.gov/rideralerts to stay informed about changes to the county’s bus services.  
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